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This week in kindergarten: 
We had a great week in kindergarten this week! “Benevolent” was our school wide word of the week!  Please be sure and ask your kindergartener about what that word means to them. We worked on the concept of greater than, less than and equal to in math. We discussed syllables in words and main idea (key details) after listening to a story.  Our letter of the week was letter “Jj” and we did a great job on our first spelling test!!   Dan traveled home with Zoona last weekend and Avery was our “star student of the week”!  We painted, finger stamped and in art class we are drawing a rainbow sunset seascape. We enjoyed making the frozen yogurt fruit bites for parent night!!
Pumpkin Day:  Our class is very excited about pumpkin day on Tuesday and the fall party afterwards!  Thank you to the many parents and grandparents who have committed to volunteering that day! *** PLEASE DO NOT*** cut the top of the pumpkin and please write your child’s name on the bottom of the pumpkin. 
Fall Party:   After Pumpkin Day is concluded we will have our fall party from 12:45-1:45pm. I am looking for a parent or two to organize party events (games or craft??)  We came up with a solution to not duplicate snacks sent in by families.  If you already had something different planned to bring in please disregard the below recommendation of suggested snacks.  We have several students in our class who have gluten and dairy restrictions.   
 If your last name begins with letter A-N:      You are more than welcome to,  but certainly not required to bring in a salty fall treat (pretzels, rice cracks, and popcorn, trail mix, homemade granola bars, and nuts, whole grain crackers with cheese or peanut butter).
If you last name begins with M-Z:   You are more than welcome to, but certainly not required to bring a healthy sweet treat of some kind (strawberries, grapes, raisins, dried fruit, applesauce, yogurt parfaits, whole grain muffins/baked goods (low sugar).
Some parents have asked if they could make treat bags for students filled with stickers, pencils etc. etc. and “YES” that would be great!!!
Next Week’s Spelling Words: 
                        hen                             men                           ten                                        **pen**       **den*
HLA Walk-A-Thon:    Our annual fundraising Walk-A-Thon will be held the week of November 6th.  The sponsorship money is due no later than November 3.  
Have a great weekend!! As always it is a delight to have the opportunity to work with your child each school day!!  
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